Revision to ASR and/or Attachments

Date: Ociober4,2018

To: Clerk of the Board of Supervisors M/
cC: County Executive Office

From: Shane L. Silsby, Director of OC Public Works

Re: ASR Control #: 18-000842 Meeting Date 10/16/2018, Item No. # 23

Subject: Approve Architect-Engineer Contract for Brea Boulevard

Explanation:

Update 4t paragraph of the background language with corrected information.

inRing
'L}a;.c'dz';

o~
H
o

["] Revised Recommended Action(s)

= L

1 id

Make modifications to the:

..3

)
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On July 19, 2018, the RFP Evaluation Panel (Panel) completed the written evaluation process and recommended
interviewing two of the four al-feuwr-consultant firms (Firms). On July 26, 2018, interviews were conducted with
the Firms and the Panel provided its final recommendation to award a contract to Mark Thomas & Company, Inc.
(A-E). OC Public Works then negotiated for Services for the Project with the A-E in an amount not-to-exceed
$3,129,503. The A-E has been evaluated and is qualified to perform Services for the Project based on reference
checks completed with the City of Fullerton and the Santa Barbara County Association of Governments. OC
Public Works is requesting Board of Supervisors (Board) approval of Contract MA-080-19010130 with the A-E
in an amount not-to-exceed $3,129,503, per year, for three years, commencing upon Board approval, with the
option to renew for two additional years.
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